gTLD REGISTRIES STAKEHOLDER GROUP

Further Bylaw Changes Following Adoption of Revised Generic Names Supporting Organization (GNSO) Policy Development Process (PDP)

2 March 2012

On behalf of the Registries Stakeholder Group (RySG), the following statement is submitted in response to the posting for public comment, by action of the ICANN Board of Directors on 7 February 2012, of the Further Bylaw Changes Following Adoption of Revised Generic Names Supporting Organization (GNSO) Policy Development Process (PDP).
[bookmark: _GoBack]
The RySG participated actively in the process leading up to the approval of these revisions and supports them for consideration by the Board of ICANN.

This statement has the support of a supermajority of the members of the Stakeholder Group.

Respectfully submitted.
David W. Maher
Chair, Registries Stakeholder Group
Senior Vice President – Law & Policy
Public Interest Registry
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